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President Dick Tennant                      

Ph 69228500                                                             

Vice Pres Laurie Knight             

Ph 69253257                                                     

Secretary Brian Thomson                  

Ph 69223941                                            

Treasurer Mike McDonnell                        

Ph 69226259 michealbmcdonnell@gmail.com                     

Committee Glen Bennett              

Ph 0422 2236775 

 

Committee Graham Lucas     

Ph 0427008434                                 

Committee Dave Maher                 

Ph 69265133 

Chief Flying Instructor Bill Lampe    

Ph 69262445   ronbilllampe@dodo.com.au                                                             

Newsletter Editor John Tennant 

Ph 69225570    jhtenno@hotmail.com 

Webmaster Mike Hawkins Ph 0414085985 

mike_hawkins_90@hotmail.com   

      

Next Meeting:  7
th

 November 

Time: 10:30 am 

Venue:  Clubhouse 

 
BBQ Chefs: 

Anthony Ralph & Nik Schadt 

Toilet Engineers: 

Mike Hawkins   & Bryan Hicks  

                    

Please arrange for an alternative person if you 

cannot make the meeting. 

Barbie Chefs are required to clean up after 

them 

Cleaning up applies to all of us who use these 

facilities. 

                   

 

WELCOME  NEW MEMBERS 

  No new members reported this month   

                      

 Lockhart Display  
    This was cancelled at a late stage due to a couple  

Issues arising, which will not be covered here. 

  

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

As Brian Thomson advised in September Tale 

feathers I will take over the newsletter again. 

 

This I hope will take some extra work away 

from the Secretary’s job. I would like to thank 

Brian for looking after it since last May. 

 

I cant promise you a magnificent publication as 

I am only the editor & will only put together 

what you make available to me, like :- 

 

Event reports, who went solo or got wings, 

pictures & what events that may be coming up. 

   

If I get nothing, that’s what you will get, or 

worse still you might get something really 

exciting from me. Like Tenno’s exciting trip 

through the Western Australian Wildflower 

country, with vivid pictures of Everlasting 

Daisies. 

 

To avoid this please give me some Modeling 

material 

 

  

 



 

 

The Executive 

Upon perusing the minutes of the AGM & monthly 

meetings, I find it both sad & interesting that there 

were (initially) so few people willing to put their 

hand up to keep our long standing club afloat, this 

however was pretty well overcome on the day. The 

guys who did take up the positions deserve a big 

pat on the back; they were the ones who picked up 

the tab for all of us. 

 

The club can’t function without an executive so it’s 

up to us to support them & make their job as easy 

as possible cos as you know they pay the same 

membership fee as us. 

 Thanks Guys 

 

Temora Invitational Scale Classic 

 

The big Scale weekend is on again, where we will 

see the cream of Australian scale modelers & flyers 

get together for 3 days Friday 5
th

 Sat 6
th

 Sun 7
th

 

November. They will fly from the apron of the 

Temora Aviation Museum. It’s a full on event both 

Static & Flying & there will be some pretty big 

models. 

 

Hazell, Dick, Jake & I went over last year to help 

on the ground wherever required & we were treated 

to a spectacular display & it was good to catch up 

with many of our WW2 stalwarts who are among 

the main contenders in the event. 

We are all going again this year & hope we may 

see a few of our scale, or intending scale modelers 

there. The event isn’t just for War birds it’s for all 

scale aircraft. So why not put it in your diary? 

 

FAI CARDS 

Cards are starting to come through from the 

MAAA & will come direct to you. 

   The sheet that the card is attached to makes it 

pretty clear of what our obligations are. The Safety 

Code should be read and absorbed by all of us, 

because these will be the things we will have to 

address should something go terribly wrong. 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

 

When I received the latest list of financial 

members for newsletter distribution I found 

there were a few names missing, (some have 

been with us for quite a while). 

Gee guys I hope you’ve just forgotten to rejoin 

& not given the game away. 

If you have forgotten can you get in touch with 

Treasurer Mike & sort it out because if you’re 

not financial you’re not insured and therefore 

can’t fly at the field. 

If you have moved to another interest we will 

be sorry to see you go, & all the best for the 

future. 

 

Pic from TEMORA INVITATIONAL 2009 

 

 
 

Beechcraft Staggerwing  features retractable 

undercarriage. One of the Temora entrants. 

                           

                        Stop Press  
Secretary Brian has just emailed me to advise 

that Luke Brodrick has placed 2
nd  

 in the 

Sportsman class at the NSW state 

championships at Queenbeayan.  

          Well done Luke Congratulations 

                     

                   Tenno’s Thought 

              Today is the tomorrow 

          You worried about yesterday   

 

                      BYE YOU ALL  

 

                            Tenno 


